
Star Water Company 
PO Box 7 
Star, Ms 39167 
 
Dear Star Water Company Member 
 
The directors of the water company have authorized a rate increase. 
Rates were last increased in March, 2023. High numbers of water line 
breaks and increased general expenses have decreased the operating 
account over the last several months. While we expect the upcoming 
water line replacement project will reduce the number of leaks and give 
some relief, that project is still months away.  
 
Your Board of Directors continues to recognize the pressure that 
increases of any kind put on budgets, especially low and fixed incomes.  
We will continue to strive to operate your system as safely, reliably, and 
economically as possible.  
 
Effective with the August, 2025 billing cycle the new rates are: 
For residential customers: 
0  to 2000 gallons: $30.00 
Usage from 2001 to 9,999 gallons will be charged at $7.75 per 1000 gal. 
Usage from 10,000 to 49,999 gallons will be charged at $10.00 per 1000 
gal. 
Usage from 50,000 gallons and up will be charged at $15.00 per 1000 gal. 
 
If you have questions you may call the water company office at  
601-845-1435 during office hours on Tuesdays and Thursdays between 
1:00 pm and 4:00 pm. 
 
Star Water Company  
Board of Directors 


